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Hello Forbes Rifle and Pistol Club members, 

Hope all is well with you and your families.  On Tuesday, October 22nd a meeting for Forbes Rifle and Pistol 

Club was held at the Zaloga American Legion Post.  The meeting was called to order at 7:00pm by the 

Secretary.   

Old business was read to the club members. 

The treasurer presented the financial report to the club.  

There has been a report of issues with the lock on the gate between the 200 – 300-yard lines.  Please report 

back to the board if anyone is having problems with the current lock.   

The competition season has come to an end for 2024, thanks to those for their participation this past season.  

Once the 2025 dates have been confirmed they will be posted on the club’s web site. 

  The Eastern NY Rifle League (Smallbore) 2024-2025 has not been updated as of this date.   

West Point small bore league has invited members to participate in there league this year.  Do a web search for 

times and how to enter the base.  Activities are through the Army’s MWR organization. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:36. 

 

2025 Membership Dues 

Direct any membership related questions to Ed at edsimon223@gmail.com.  Membership dues for 2025 are  

$ 50.00 and are payable no later than January 31st, 2025 
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